To,                                                                                                        Date: 12/01/2016
The Central Information Commission,

2nd, Floor, August Kranti Bhawan,

Bhikaji Cama Place,

New Delhi-110066,

India.
Sub: Appeal to CIC under the Right to Information Act 2005.
Dear Sir/Madam,

Under signed has filed an Appellate authority of UGC under RTI act 2005 for some answers/clarifications which may be related to some anomaly in framing the rules related to appointment of some specific category of professionals, but unfortunately UGC has neither responded nor given clarification for unanswered questions except for question no. 3. Therefore you are requested look into the matter as per the said act to provide the answers as per the RTI Act 2015 so that mass public will have better understanding/Transparency of rules/policies framed in the said subjects by the UGC.
Thanking You,
Yours faithfully/Address for correspondence,
V.K.Mishra,

Q.No. TF/03, Transit Flat,
NIT Rourkela-769008,

Sundergardh, Odisha.
Enclosure: RTI Questions and their response received by the UGC.
